Church of the Good Shepherd Organist/Choirmaster Matthew Fisher – Bio

music.goodshepherdknox@gmail.com

Matthew Fisher holds degrees in Church Music (*Organ*) and English (*Technical Communication*) from the University of Tennessee (Class of 2022). Matthew is currently pursuing an MBA at Lincoln Memorial University, with aspirations of furthering his education as a law student. Beyond his role at the Church of the Good Shepherd, Matthew serves as the Associate House Organist at the historic Tennessee Theatre and as the accompanist for several school and community choirs. He is an active member of the Knoxville Chapter of the American Guild of Organists and the Atlanta Chapter of the American Theatre Organ Society. Aside from music and school, Matthew works in marketing and non-profit development.